Hello Elementary and Middle School,
Please save the date of Friday, December 22nd for our annual movie and popcorn day. For a $3.00
donation students in P3-8th grade will get to watch a movie, enjoy a bag of popcorn, and wear pjs

(P3-5th) or sweats (6th-8th).

They may bring in their own 20 ounce or less drink from home. All proceeds from the movie and
popcorn day will go to help Lev and his family. All money needs to be turned in by Friday, December

15th. All students will be able to participate regardless if they are able to contribute or not. All money
gets sent to the South Hall Office.

You will need to provide an age appropriate movie for your students.
Your grade level can decide what time works best for your schedule to show the movie.

Please reach out to your homeroom parents to get enough bags of popcorn for your students.
This year's recipient is Lev Werdin.

Lev Werdin is one year old and was born with Down Syndrome, heart defects, epilepsy, Becker's
muscle dystrophy, severe sleep apnea, lung disease, and severe pulmonary hypertension. Lev has
been battling severe pulmonary hypertension in the ICU since January of this year.

Currently, Lev is very ill and remains in the ICU. He's intubated and medically paralyzed, fighting for
his life.

The Werdin family is so grateful that God gave them Lev. He's one of their biggest blessings!

| have also included some pictures of Lev and his family below.

Please include Lev and his family in your prayers!
Thank you for your support!
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